
Maths

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s Maths: Please 
encourage your child to go on Times Table Rock Stars. Their log in 
is in their reading record.

Year 5 
Learning Overview

Summer 2

Trips and Experiences

Tuesday 2nd July 2024–
National Art Gallery 
London – this is part of 
our Art Curriculum.

We require parent 
helpers for the National 
Art Gallery trip, if you 
would like to volunteer, 
please contact your 
child’s class teacher. 

Science
This half-term, we will be studying
Space. The children will learn about
the movement of the moon, the sun
and other planets. In addition, they
will use Earth rotation to explain day
and night due to the apparent

movement of the sun across the sky.

History/
Geography We will continue our fabulous topic of

learning about the Tudors. The children
have so far studied the life of Henry VIII
and his wives. We will conclude the unit
by studying Tudor life, punishment and
the impact the Tudors had on the
world.

Extra Information Spellings for this 
half-term are on 
Google Classroom 
please encourage 
your child to 
practise these. 

English
In English this half-term, the children
will be completing a book study of
The Explorer by Katherine Rundell.
We will be reading the book both in
Guided Reading and English lessons
and completing varied tasks relating
to the text.

Suggestions of ways you can support your child’s English:
Review elements of grammar, such as subordinating and
coordinating conjunctions, fronted adverbials, relative
clauses, word classes and modal verbs.

PE: Will be on a Monday and a Thursday (5B) and a Wednesday and a Thursday (5H). 

Water Bottles: Please ensure that your child brings sufficient water for the whole school day. If this is a shop bought bottle, please 

ensure that this is clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Merits: All merits will be awarded on a Monday for behaviour, reading and homework. Please encourage your child to bring in their 

reading records everyday so any other merits can be given.

Homework: Is on Google Classroom every week. Please encourage your child to complete this so they can receive their merits. 

In maths this half-term, the children will
be concluding the measurement unit.
They will then begin to study geometry
and the properties of shape. They will
learn to recognise 3D shapes and use
protractors to measure angles. We will
finish off the term by studying
statistics, with the children interpreting
information from line graphs and
timetables.


